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It seems as though Aqua is looking to raise prices on water this year. As we concern ourselves with inflation, this
feels targeted as the company is part of a lower income (than most of the 43081 area code).

It concerns me that they are raising prices amidst the inflation crisis and that they are trying to pay off their new
remodel based off of the cost of water. It should not be something we should have to pay so much for based off of
the monopoly they have over the area.

I live directly behind Aqua and it is apparent that they are spending their money on brand new trucks, not paying
workers a fair wage, and expecting their customers to pay for their large remodel. Considering Aqua is already the
highest rate, please understand that the rise in rates would hurt the community rather than make it any better.
Kayla Stowers
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